Children's Ministries Newsletter

September 2021

"In the depths of who I am I rejoice in God my Savior." - Luke 1:47

Staying Connected on Sunday...
You ARE INVITED...
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CREATING DEEPER BIBLE EXPERIENCES FOR KIDS
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Sunday School & Nursery Information:

In-Person or Online: We will have the same Lesson, Songs, Bible Story Video,
Scripture Reading by Ms. Sheri & Message by Ms. Rebecca

Online: The link will be available by Sunday at 8am

In-Person Sunday School at 9:30am: NO Registration is needed... Just Come
Nursery Care: Offered at all Worship Services (8:15am, 9:30am & 11am) - No Registration is needed... Just Come
Mask Policy: Masks are Recommended, NOT Required

Please discuss with your family your level of comfort with mask wearing.
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We CAN Stay Connected to one another & to God

CHILDREN'S CHOIR INFORMATION

Who: CGrades 1-5
When: practices begin Sunday, September 12th @10:35am
Where: Choir Room
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et Questions? Contact Sherryl Gilsdorf:
»: § sgilsdorf@columbus.rr.com

no formal registration required
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- BELL CHOIR INFORMATION
. Practice Begins ;@/k'

A .h : September 19, 2021

Bell Choir Room °
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Joyful Ringers: Glory bells: Alleluia Bells: Lo e eakfast Served
3rd-5th Grade  6th-8th Grade 9th-12th Grade ‘ ~ Learn how to use your Bible... Eat... Fellowship... Come
41 5-5pm 5-5. 45pm 5.45- 6-30pm child 2nd - 5th grade (even if already has a Bible) is welcome to attend

Bible Presentation: Sunday, September 26th
Presentations at 8:15am, 9:30am, & Tlam
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Director: Debbie Thresher Come Join Us!

To Sign Up... Email: crossxx77@yahoo.com ?.%
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Keep an Eye Out about...

Register at powellumc.org/childrensministires

. Author Visit with Kate David on October 24th 3-4pm
. Children’s Check-In, “Thankful Heart” in November

. Children’s Christmas Pageant Info... Auditions, Practices & More

Stay Updated... Check out our Website: www.powellumc.org/childrens-ministires/

Questions or Concerns Contact: rebeccabrownlee@powellumc.org



